
Forest Way –200’ west of Palm Court to The American Road 
 Ash Circle – Entire Length 

 Cedar Run – Entire Length 

 The Township of Hanover has scheduled road resurfacing on the referenced streets. 

Sanitary sewer repair work will be performed on August 10, 2017. 

Paving will be performed on August 15, 2017, and August 16, 2017. 

All work is subject to change and WEATHER PERMITTING. 

 MILLING ADVISORY 

Please be mindful of raised manhole and inlet castings and use care entering and leaving 

your driveway due to the increased lip along the curbline. 

SANITARY SEWER REPAIR 

Forest Way will be closed to through traffic between Cedar Run and Ash Circle during the 

day on August 10
th

. Road closure will be coordinated by Hanover Township Police Department. 

The area of work is in front of house numbers 86 and 88. Access from each direction up to the work 

site for residents will remain open. 

No disruption of sanitary sewer service is expected. If a problem in your home develops 

during the day please contact the Treatment Plant 973-428-2486. After 3:30 pm and before 7:00 am 

please contact Hanover Township Police Department at 973-428-2512. 

PAVING ADVISORY 

Parking will be prohibited from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. during paving operations scheduled 

for August 15, 2017, and August 16, 2017 and the streets will be closed to all traffic. All cars must 

be removed from driveways and parked 100’ outside of the paving limits (i.e. Forest Way east of 

Palm Court beginning with house #55 and lower) by 7:00 a.m. 

GARBAGE AND RECYCLING PICKUP 

Garbage will be picked-up on August 16, 2017, between 6:00 a.m. and 7:00 a.m. only. 

 

Recycling pick-up on August 15, 2017, will not be affected. 

 

Please plan accordingly. We greatly appreciate your assistance, cooperation and understanding. 

Please plan an alternate route and if you must travel in the affected areas please plan for delays. 

 


